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The European Union and its Member States (EUMS) wish to thank New Zealand, as the Chair 

of CCMMP, for preparing the revised Proposed Draft Standard for Processed Cheese. 

The EUMS are of the view that the text is not ready for adoption at Step 5 due to the fact that 

a number of technical issues in the proposed draft standard still need further consideration and 

clarification. 

 


